TO:

FROM:

DATE:

RE:

Appendix F1
Page 23

Dad:
Qli SIS
UNIVERSITY
M SCHOOL OF GRADUATE STUDIES
emO AND RESEARCH

Gordon Hall, Room 425
Queen’s University

. . . ] .. Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6
Janice Deakin, Associate Vice-Principal and Dean, Tel 613-533-6100

Graduate Studies and Research Fax 613-533-6015
wWww.queensu.ca/sgsr

Georgina Moore, University Secretariat

February 18, 2009

Introduction of New Field of Study in Graduate Program

As instructed in Vice-Principal Patrick Deane’s memo dated May 23, 2007, |1 am pleased
to report to Senate, for its information, that the Council of the School of Graduate Studies
and Research has approved a new field of study, Primary Health Care Nursing in the
Master of Science degree program in the School of Nursing.

Here is the pertinent information:

Name of existing Master or PhD Program:  Master of Science (MSc)

Name of new field/area of study: Primary Health Care Nursing
Division of new field/area of study: (1)

Date approved by Division: January 28, 2009

Date approved by SGSR Council: February 11, 2009

Date the new field/area of study will September 2009

commence and begin admitting students:

Please contact me should you have any questions or require further information.





